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Stevens Creek Trail extension now open
The Stevens Creek Trail extension south of El Camino Real is open as of late last week, and includes a bridge over the creek
at Sleeper Avenue.

Workers put the final touches on the bridge Thursday, which links the whole neighborhood around Cuesta Park and Mountain
View High School to the trail. Residents there previously had to navigate a busy El Camino Real to reach the trail.

Meanwhile, workers are putting the final touches on a new Stevens Creek Trail overcrossing at Moffett Boulevard, which is
scheduled to be done at the end of the month.

A combined opening ceremony is planned for both projects in late May or early June.

— Daniel DeBolt
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